
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELED MEETING 
AND A RESCHEDULED DATE 

 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular School Relations 
Standing Committee Meeting scheduled for June 5, 2025, has been 
CANCELED. 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Thursday, 
September 4, 2025, at 7:30 AM. 

 
 
Dated this 30th day of May, 2025. 
 
 
 
Amy Williams 
School Relations Standing Committee 
Liaison 
 


